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NOTICE OF MOTION  

 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor P. McDonald: 
 
 
“We call upon the Chief Executive to take whatever measures are required and 
legally permissible to stop the Council’s use of Zero Hour Contracts for it’s 
employees.” 
 

 
 


